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If you have provided an email address to the union, a unique meeting link will be sent to your 
email.  This link cannot be forwarded or shared with others as it is a secure link attached to your 
personal email.  If you wish to attend online meetings and have not yet provided your email, 
please sent it to cupe561@cupe561.ca and you will be added to the distribution list. 
The email will be sent with the unique link by March 3rd, 2025. The link comes from the following 
email address:  noreply@motionmeetings.co. Please check your junk email if you do not see the 
link in your inbox or contact the union. 

 

 

 
Online - Motion Meetings  

Saturday March 8th, 2025 – 9:00 am 

Election for Nine (9) Delegates 
to the CUPE BC 2025 CONVENTION 

7-SD43, 1-Coquitlam Public Library and 1-Transdev 
April 30th – May 3rd, 2025 - Vancouver 

 

Email Request 
 

As per our recent bylaw change, the union will be moving to an electronic voting system.  Registering your 
email by THURSDAY FEBRUARY 27th will ensure you can vote. 

 
If you have not already done so, 

please send your PERSONAL email  
to cupe561@cupe561.ca 

 
Employer emails will not be accepted. 

 
If you have provided your email and not receiving updates, please contact the office. 
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